



## REPORT FOR DECEMBER 2023 AND JANUARY 2024

Dear Praying Friends,

We are very thankful for those who are responding to God's call into full-time missionary service. It was a blessing to have 10 candidates accepted as BIMI missionaries during our December 2023 Candidate School. As we normally do, we also held our Semi-annual Board of Trustees meeting during Candidate School. It is a privilege to work with so many local church pastors who have a burden for missions.



During December we also participated in a missions Sunday in North Carolina. Otherwise, Barb and I



enjoyed the Christmas holiday with family and friends. We had family members come to Tennessee and then we traveled to Pennsylvania to be with other family. This was our second Christmas as grandparents and we are thankful for the time we had to spend with our granddaughter and with *all* our family. We are very blessed!

During the month of January, we had meetings in South Carolina and Tennessee along with numerous meetings and responsibilities at the World Missions Center. Our winter/spring traveling schedule continues with meetings in New Mexico during the first part of February. Please pray with us for eternally profitable meetings during the next several months.

In closing, we want to express our heartfelt appreciation for your support of our ministry. It is our prayer that much fruit will abound to your account as we continue to serve the Lord during 2024. Perhaps this will be the year that Christ returns. May the LORD richly bless you!

David & Barb Snyder

John 15:16